Open Space Committee Meeting 10/16/15

Open meeting at 6:06 pm
Present; Don Hall, Joe Leggett, Sandy Slavin, Trenton Blanchard,
Brian Litchfield
Absent; Anne Campbell
-Safety Update
Arruda playground repaired with parts from West Wareham
Discussion about publicly posting the removal of Shangri-la
-Oakdale
Paint pavilion
Paint existing equipment (possible)
Paint vs. stain on pavilion (site visit needed)
Set up volunteer day for Oct. 18th @10:00 am to paint and meet
residents and discuss progression of project
-CPA Grant Requests
Who will speak to the article if needed at Town Meeting
Bryant Farm Walking Trail- Sandy
Swifts Beach Engineering- Trenton
-Review FY15 Annual Report
suggest possible changes/additions
-Swifts Beach CR
hold
-Review Survey from 2010
Discuss possible changes for the 2017 survey
-New Business
Look into possibility of keeping two to three playgrounds town wide
-Next meeting
Nov. Sth at 6:00 pm
-Motion made and seconded to close meeting
Approved 5-0-0
Meeting closed at 7:37 pm




